WR-100

Anderson, Skyler@Waterboards

From: Murano, Taro@Waterboards

Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2015 11:59 AM
To: Anderson, Skyler@Waterboards
Subject: FW: Update?

FYI

From: Murano, Taro@Waterboards

Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2015 11:58 AM
To: ctucker@karuk.us

Cc: Tauriainen, Andrew@Waterboards
Subject: RE: Update?

Hi Craig,

Thanks for checking in. We received comments as late as February 25" from stakeholders as well as recently receiving a
Draft Regional Water Quality Control Board inspection report that we wanted to consider for our report. We are also
currently working with DFW and NOAA to identify fishery concerns before we finalizing the report. This report is a high
priority for the Division of Water Rights and there are a lot of moving pieces at the moment that we hope will come
together soon and allow us to finish the report by the end of the month. This may be overly optimistic, but the end of
month is our goal for the report.

How did your meeting with Mr. Cole go? Anything discussed that may be helpful to know?

Taro Murano, Senior Environmental Scientist
Enforcement Unit 5, Division of Water Rights
State Water Resources Control Board

1001 | Street, 14™ Floor

Sacramento, CA 95814

Phone: 916-341-5399

Email: tmurano@waterboards.ca.gov

From: Craig Tucker [mailto:ctucker@karuk.us]
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2015 11:19 AM
To: Murano, Taro@Waterboards

Subject: Update?

Just checking in on you re Stanshaw...anything you can tell.me about when we can expect to see a report?

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone
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